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February 8, 1989

Dear Dr. Garcda,

We would Like to thank you for taking the time to
telk to ourn students and for all the effort you made 4in
orndern to make the presentation interesting and pentinent.

We are sure your influence will help some, perhaps
many, 4in the future.

Sincerely yours,
Finst Grade Teachexrs
Crockett Schook

Mrs. Balboa

Mrs. Guennero

Mrs. WiLlkinson

Mrs. Hexne
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